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The San Francisco Police Department has authorized a $25,000 reward for 
information leading to the identification, arrest and conviction of the 
suspect(s) responsible for the murder of Thulani Malinga Herron. 

                                   

On November 15th, 2017 Thulani Malinga Herron was found deceased in his 
residence as a result of injuries he sustained in a shooting that occurred in 
the area of Jerrold Avenue and Donahue Street on February 13th, 2017.   

Herron was driving friends in his vehicle, when another vehicle followed 
them from the Alice Griffith Housing Development.  Herron and one of his 
passengers were struck by gunfire. The other passenger was not injured. 

Anyone with information regarding this case may contact Sgt. Barry Parker 
of the San Francisco Police Department Homicide Detail at 1-415-553-9481. 

Persons wishing to remain anonymous may call the SFPD Tip Line at 
1-415-575-4444 or Text-A-Tip TIP411 and begin your text message with 
SFPD. 
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